
NoƟficaƟon 

 

Due to the prevailing current situaƟon in the twin ciƟes of Islamabad and Rawalpindi, the opening 
of Tender No. 10/2024 PROCUREMENT OF NEPRA E-MAIL & WEB HOSTING SERVICES has been 
postponed. 

 

The tender will now be opened on 2nd December 2024. 

 

Inconvenience caused, if any, is regreƩed.  

 


